From: Chris Pegue < cmpegue@gmail.com > Date: July 9, 2024 at 4:37:11 PM CDT

To: rhofeld@homesweethomewood.com

**Subject: Liquor License Request** 

Good Afternoon Mayor Hofeld.

We would first like to thank you for welcoming and granting us the opportunity to bring our new restaurant Mitchell and Michaels Plat Du Jour to the Village of Homewood at 18031 Dixie Hwy. We had sought out quite a few locations in other cites for a while. However, we were always primarily drawn to Homewood for so many reasons, and to now have acquired the former Culture space we feel right at home and know this is truly the blessing we were hoping for. So thank you for allowing us to pursue this dream with your Village.

We would like to request both a liquor and gaming license for our restaurant. We will adhere to the guidelines of 75% food and 25% liquor sales and arrange our hours for normal business as well as special event hours. We anticipate a 6 day a week operation to start with, and normal business hours being 11am-9pm for kitchen operations. On special event nights with live entertainment, we anticipate a complete closing no later than 1am.

In the warmer months we would also like to ask for permission for outside seating on the front side of the building with the area being approved by the village.

Could you please advise us as to the next steps in completing the application for the liquor and gaming licenses.

Thank you again, and we look forward to your response.

David Mitchell & Chris Pegue